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WEEMS & PLATH®

CLOCK BASES AND BOOKENDS

If Increased Bell Sound Is Required

When using this base/bookend with a Weems & Plath® Ship’s Bell Clock,
you will find that the felt on the base/bookend will tend to muffle the
bell sound.

One or both of the following will increase bell sound

1) Slide the clock back in the base/bookend until the front of the
bezel rests against the cradle of the base/bookend. This will
expose some of the sound holes, allowing the bell sound to
escape the case better.

2) Cut and remove approximately four (4) inches of the felt from
the center of the cradle. This will cause all of the sound holes
in the case to be exposed. Be sure to leave felt at each end
of the cradle, as pictured below, in order to protect the clock
case from hitting against the wood.
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